
Submitter: Tiana Dwan 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Behavioral Health and Health Care 

Measure: HB2996 

HB2996 will take the integrity from the assistant profession. In my 10 years of being 

an EFDA I am proud of my skills and knowledge of dental radiology. Knowing and 

sharing with our patients about radiation health and safety allows us to build rapport 

and confidence within our clinics and profession. It is deeply troubling to remove tests 

that were created to measure the knowledge of safe practices. Please do what is 

best for Oregonian's health and do not pass this bill! 

 


